
 

Tips for Safe Use of Microwave Ovens  

Dear Residents, 
 
To prevent any possible risks from using the Microwave Oven in the Halls, we 
would like to share with you the following quick tips:  

Do’s 

• Use Microwave-safe Containers. 
• Choose appropriate Heating Time for reheating food.   
• Clean up any messes or spills after use. 

Don’ts 

• Do Not leave your food unattended.  
• Do Not place any combustible object near the microwave oven. 
• Do Not let water splash on the hot viewing glass since it may cause 

glass cracking and danger. 
• Do Not place sealed containers or use any items with metal elements 

in a microwave oven, it may cause explosion and catch fire. 
• Do Not overcook food as it can create a fire hazard. 
• Do Not reheat non-microwaveable food (e.g. eggs) as this may result in 

explosion. 

Residents may click HERE to read the safety guidelines for electrical appliances 
from the Electrical and Mechanical Service Department (EMSD).   

https://www.emsd.gov.hk/en/electricity_safety/publications/general/household_electrical_safety_handbook/part_2/2_3_1_to_2_3_7/2_3_8_to_2_3_20/index.html#i2.3.13


 
Thank you for your attention. 

Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs 

Join UGH WhatsApp Community to receive the first-hand information. 

 
 
 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/GisZbRTP7gTKu4v29TKfso
https://chat.whatsapp.com/GisZbRTP7gTKu4v29TKfso

